
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The BABH Audit Committee 
regular February meeting  
on Monday, February 17, 2025 has been 

rescheduled for 5:00 pm on  
Tuesday, February 18, 2025 

due to the President’s Day holiday. 

 
 
 
 
 

This meeting will be a held in Room 225 at the Behavioral Health Center,  
201 Mulholland Street, Bay City, MI 48708. 

 
 
 

Individuals with disabilities may connect through the Michigan Relay  
service by calling 711. 

 
 
 
 

 
This notice was posted on Tuesday, January 28, 2025 in accordance with the Open Meeting Act, 1976, PA 267,  

MCL 15.265, as amended. Please call the Bay Arenac Behavioral Health Board Office at 989-895-2348 for additional 
information or if you have questions. 


